## Attachments:

Mono Council passed the following resolution on Tuesday September 8, 2020:

## Resolution #6-VC11-2020

Moved by John Creelman, Seconded by Ralph Manktelow

WHEREAS, Council for the Town of Mono supports the development of a uniform Tow Truck Licensing By-law throughout the County of Dufferin that takes into consideration any recommendations of the provincial task force established to look at improving safety, consumer protections and industry standards of the Towing Industry;

AND WHEREAS, the Town of Orangeville has an established business licensing and enforcement program;

NOW THEREFORE the Town of Mono hereby requests the Town of Orangeville to work with the Dufferin County municipalities in the development of a uniform Tow Truck Licensing By-law and to oversee the administration and enforcement of the By-law across the County upon its adoption.

"Carried"

## **Fred Simpson**

Deputy Clerk Town of Mono 519.941.3599, 234



This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify <a href="mailto:fred.simpson@townofmono.com">fred.simpson@townofmono.com</a>.